Rita Binstock

From: Aaron L. Praus

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 11:33 AM

To: Rita Binstock

Cc: Gary Zuroff

Subject: Memo: Approval of the Baler Building Expansion RFP

Consideration to Approve:

On September 18, 2023, proposals from Burns McDonnell and GT Architecture were received for the
Baler Building Expansion RFP. The RFP stated the firm would assist the City of Dickinson with the final
design stages, bidding process, and construction management of the expansion. After review by city staff,
it is our recommendation to proceed with Burn McDonnell for the Baler Building Expansion.

Thank you
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